
Council 
April 25, 2022 

 
RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY / SUGGESTION 

 
COUNCILLOR LANG 
Councillor Lang provided a resident concern regarding potholes on North Railway 
Street and inquired if these could be repaired prior to the annual parade.  
 
Estimated Administrative Time to Respond 
 

☒ Under 4 hours (no motion required) 

 

☐ Over 4 hours (motion required)    Estimated Hours:  n/a 
 

 
Motion  
n/a 
 
Response 
Utility repairs on North Railway Street are scheduled to be asphalt patched prior to 
Saturday, June 18, 2022 – the date of this year’s annual parade.   
 
Resident are encouraged to provide inquiries or concerns with regard to road repairs 
to the Town’s Transportation Business Centre.   
  
Attachment(s) 
n/a 
 
Prepared by: 
Jared Pitcher 
Transportation, Fleet & Facilities Manager 
April 20, 2022 

 

https://www.okotoks.ca/your-services/online-services/town-directory/transportation

